
4th November 2021

Dear Parent/ Carers,

On Friday 18th November we will be celebrating Children in Need day in school.
Pupils are invited to come to school in their own clothes or something spotty to
raise awareness for this event. Any voluntary donations for this will be warmly
received and can be made on the ParentPay App under ‘Children in Need’.

We look forward to seeing you,

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely
S.Ricceri O’Neill

Mrs Sinead Ricceri- O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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